
 
MUPY staff expresses our dedication to King Bhumibol 
 

Dec 03, 2009       
 
MUPY staff, personnel and students gathered to show respect, love and dedication to King Bhumibol in
the auspicious event of the anniversary of His Majesty King Bhumibol\\\'s birthday on 5 December
2009. The participants also provided a vow to serve our mother land with integrity, honesty, and
selfless sacrifice for the advancement of the country.  
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